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FINDINGS 

Finding #1: Glenn County did not provide an estimate of the number of clients, in each 

age group, to be served in the Full-Service Partnership (FSP) category for Fiscal Year 

(FY) 2024-25 and FY 2025-26 in the FY 2023-26 Three-Year Program and Expenditure 

Plan (Plan), however, did provide an estimate of the number of clients, in each age 

group, to be served in the FSP category for FY 2023-24. (California Code of 

Regulations, title 9, section 3650(a)(3)). 

Recommendation #1: The County must provide evidence of compliance for the 

estimated number of clients, in each age group, to be served in the FSP service 

category for FY 2024-25 and FY 2025-26. 

Finding #2: Glenn County did not indicate the estimated number of children, transition-

aged youth (TAY), adults, and older adults to be served, and did not provide the cost 

per person for Prevention and Early Intervention (PEI) and Innovation (INN) in the  

FY 2023-26 Plan, however, did indicate the number of children, TAY, adults, and older 

adults to be served and the cost per person for FY 2023-24. (Welfare & Institutions 

Code section 5847(e)). 

Recommendation #2: The County must provide evidence of compliance for the 

estimated number of children, TAY, adults, and older adults to be served, and indicate 

the cost per person for CSS, PEI, and INN for FY 2024-25 and FY 2025-26.  




